
Coaches board report 2025 

I recently took the position of Committee chair in late April.  

Since then we have had a few items to discuss- We have covered the need for more hands on 
AWD training and camps.  
 
We are currently working on ways to help coaches be in compliance with USAAS certifications, 
background checks and Safe sport earlier in the season.  

Looking forward to next year we will be looking at working more with DTCs to continue to bring 
more coaches education on DD. 

 
Thank you so much to the committee members and to Jocilyn Sayler for doing a wonderful job 
as the VP of membership in the time she served.  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